
From: pa imp
To: Ramos, Tania
Subject: I"m emailing you about my concern O"Reilly"s Mims waiver of 6ft High Solid Wall
Date: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 3:19:55 PM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

I think that the wall should be 6 ft to 10 ft away from my property line not 6 inch and I also think that all the trees
shouldn't be cut down because they are over hundreds of years old. And why are you going to put a injunction
between my property and Terry's property we cannot see what's going on then in the back of our property if you put
a wall there so my answer is this I don't mind you putting up with the wall straight behind our houses but don't cut
down trees and put the wall straight instead of putting injunction between me and Terry's property because that's
really going to look very awkward so what our u going to put there...... My phone # is 
321-223-5328

                                          Patricia mitchell
                                             2528 Mitchell ave 
                                              Mims fl 32754
Sent from my MetroPCS 4G LTE Android device
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